
 
 

14 November 2022 

 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 

Re: Countdown to Christmas Raffle 

 
This year the PTA have decided to do a Countdown to Christmas Raffle. 
 
Tickets are on sale from the 21st November, with the first draw taking place on 1st 
December. Monday to Thursday tickets will be drawn for a smaller raffle prize, and then on 
Fridays there will be the BIG PRIZE DRAW, where you could be in with the chance to win the 
following: 
 
Friday 2nd:  Tickets to see The Snowman and the Snowdog film with live orchestra – 4 

tickets available for either 17th Dec in Birmingham or 20th Dec in London. 
Friday 9th:  Mid-week or weekend Break at Owlpen Manor – details to be confirmed. 
Friday 16th:  Final Draw – Hampers and remaining raffle prizes (see attached poster). 
 
Tickets will be drawn daily in assembly. 
 

Non-Uniform Day – 24th November - In exchange for a hamper gift 
 
Raffle tickets cost £1 each.  
To purchase tickets email the pta@st-josephs.gloucs.org.uk with your name, child’s name 
and year, number of tickets you would like to purchase and contact details. 
Or: 
Purchase from the playground gazebo after school. 
 
Payment for Raffle Tickets 
Bacs Transfer:  
A/c:66591767  
S/c:55.61.08 
Ref: Surname 
 
PayPal: pta@st-josephs.gloucs.org.uk (family and friends) Ref: Surname 
 
Cash: In an envelope addressed to the PTA and handed to the School Office or PTA. Please 
do not put in your child’s school bag, as these don’t always get to us! 
 
As always, thank you for your support and Good Luck 
St Joseph’s PTA 

mailto:pta@st-josephs.gloucs.org.uk
mailto:pta@st-josephs.gloucs.org.uk

